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Check Delays Resulting From 
Weather Conditions in Buffalo

To All Depository Institutions, and Others Concerned, 
in the Second Federal Reserve District:

Because of severe weather conditions in Buffalo, the Buffalo airport 
has been closed and ground transportation restricted. While the Buffalo 
Branch has remained open for business, check receipts have been extremely 
light, suggesting that a number of items have been delayed by the weather 
conditions.

Accordingly, there may be delays in the presentment of cash items, in 
the return of unpaid items, and in the forwarding of advices of nonpayment.

E . G e r a l d  C o r r i g a n , 

President.
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